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July 8, 2008 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of the Interagency Agreement Between the District School Board of Pasco  
  County, the Florida Department of Children and Families, Eckerd Youth  
  Alternatives, Inc., and the Pasco Hernando Jobs and Education Partnership 
  Regional Board, Inc.  
 
 
The Department of Student Services is requesting approval of the Interagency Agreement between 
the above-referenced entities.  It fulfills the statutory requirements requiring an agreement between 
the Department of Children and Families (DCF) and the Department of Education (DOE) designed to 
provide educational access for the purpose of facilitating the delivery of services and programs to 
children in foster care.  Please see the attached memo from Ms. Lizette Alexander, Director of 
Student Services, for further information.  
 
The agreement will cover the period July 8, 2008 – June 30, 2009.  It has been reviewed and 
approved by Ms. Nancy Alfonso, Board Attorney.   
 
We are requesting that the Board sign the attached contract originals where indicated.  Please feel 
free to contact Ms. Alexander or me if you have any questions or concerns. 
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